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Investigative Activity: Document Review; Records Received – Firearm Trace 

Reports   

Activity Date:   05/13/2024    

Activity Location:   BCI Richfield   

Authoring Agent:   Assistant Superintendent Mark Kollar   

 

Narrative: 

On Monday, May 13, 2024, Ohio Bureau of Criminal Investigation (BCI) Assistant 

Superintendent Mark Kollar (Kollar) received a "Firearms Trace Summary" report from 

the Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms and Explosives (ATF). The report contained 

information about the firearm that De’Shawn Vaughn possessed during the incident on 

May 12, 2024. The report provided details about the Taurus, model G2C, serial number 

ACJ267311, 

Additionally, an FBI National Crime Information Center (NCIC) and Law Enforcement 

Automated Data Base (LEADS) check of the weapon was conducted by BCI Criminal 

Intelligence Unit (CIU) to determine if the weapon was reported as being stolen. CIU 

reported that the firearm came back with nothing on file. 

The ATF report was attached to this report. Please refer to the attachment for further 

details. 
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